
Dear Board of Supervisors,  

 

As a redwood valley resident and participant in the licensed cannabis market I believe that 

approving Phase 3 10% expansion is critical to the survival of local cannabis businesses. We 

have been hamstrung for the past 3 years by local caps on cultivation that have made it very 

difficult for operators to compete with other countries that allow large scale cultivation.  

 

 

Thank you,  

 

 

Jaime R 

 


